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Comments: It's imperative that the Forest Service adheres to the Forest Plan and provides a clear plan of how

they intend to maintain the 7,400 acres of habitat required by Cerulean Warblers in the Jellico's. These habitats

are essential for the survival and well-being of these species, and it's critical that they are preserved and

protected. We must protect Kentucky's natural assets. Plus it it careless to make a 49 year contract when it

stated clearly to only be 10-15 years then be revised. Clear cutting is an irresponsible practice in itself.


